
VBS News 

You are invited to Vacation Bible 

School which will be held July 7th – 

July 11th from 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m.   

Our theme this year is Made to 

Magnify God.  We are excited to see 

you there.  We are asking that all attendees pre-register.  

 

You may register at https://forms.gle/Gdyhena52MKPedyJ6  or scan the 

QR code below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All VBS volunteers are asked to attend a brief meeting immediately after 

Sunday service in the lower auditorium. We have some important updates 

to share.  

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fforms.gle%2FGdyhena52MKPedyJ6&data=05%7C02%7Cfullerk%40cmha.net%7C64ae21a1e7274f9d807e08dda2aaf431%7Cb0774293c9f2491e8236addd1dba4707%7C0%7C0%7C638845577338007648%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=F8TjEY%2BMabR7CiBEfo4jpR6N7dHQ1fBk9f2kP4dPBHQ%3D&reserved=0

